Board of Selectmen Meeting

Tuesday, September 5, 2017 5:30 p.m. Town Hall, 116 Main Road

Board members present: James Consolati, Matthew Puntin, Michael Curtin

Public present: Steve Shaffer, Gary Willey, Mark Curtin

Meeting called to order at 5:55 p.m.

James Consolati discussed Charter’s proposal. There will be service to 96% of the Town.

They have 12 months to build the network after the pole licensing is issued and and made ready.
James Consolati made a motion to move forward with the Charter application and schedule a Public

Hearing on Saturday, September 23, 2017 at 10 ama
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